
Statement for Record 
 
With the recent news of our City's financial troubles, I want to reassure concerned citizens and 
taxpayers that I will not support pushing the financial burden on them without first searching intensely 
for cost savings within our municipality. 
 
I can not support this measure at this moment and time. I am committed to ensuring that we maintain a 
balanced budget and also that our taxpayer dollars are managed efficiently and effectively.  
 
Best, 
 
Gregory Johnson 
Killeen At Large City Council Member 
254-702-5162 
Gregoryforkilleen@gmail.com 
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